
Bat specimen received

From: devaughn.fraser@ct.gov <Devaughn.Fraser@ct.gov>

To: davidkentmills@pm.me <davidkentmills@pm.me>

Date: Wednesday, September 8th, 2021 at 9:51 AM

Dear Mr. Mills,

 

This email is to confirm that I retrieved a bat carcass from Mr. Mills in July 2020.  The animal was a juvenile big brown bat,
which is a species of greatest conservation need in the state of Connecticut.

 

The presence of bats should be taken into consideration during the planning of construction projects as all bat species in the
state are either of greatest conservation need, state threatened, or state endangered.

 

Best,

Devaughn Fraser

 

 

===============================================================================

 

Devaughn Fraser, PhD

Wildlife Biologist

Wildlife Diversity Program

Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection

Sessions Woods WMA, 341 Milford Street, Burlington, CT 06013 

Phone: (860) 424-3126

 

 

www.ct.gov/deep

http://www.ct.gov/deep


 

Conserving, improving and protecting our natural resources and environment;

Ensuring a clean, affordable, reliable, and sustainable energy supply.
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